

15 November 2019

Mr. Dennis Tan Tanaka Chair, Root Zone Label Generation Rules Study Group

RE: Recommendations for Employing Root Zone Label Generation Rules

Dear Dennis and the Study Group,

The ICANN Board has received the Recommendations for the Technical Utilization of the Root Zone Label Generation Rules from the Root Zone Label Generation Rules Study Group (RZ-LGR SG), through the correspondence dated 9 October 2019 and posted at https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/tanaka-to-chalaby-09oct19-en.pdf.

The ICANN Board would like to thank you and the volunteers from the ICANN community including Supporting Organizations (SOs), Advisory Committees (ACs), and the Internet Architecture Board (IAB) for undertaking this comprehensive study.

The ICANN Board will review these recommendations on how to technically apply the RZ-LGR in a harmonized way to generic and country code top-level domains and determine the next steps.

With kind regards,

Maarten Botterman

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors